
April is National Alcohol Awareness Month. 

Alcohol dependence is a 
major health concern. There 

are many ways to get help 
and healing for us and the 

ones we love. We deserve to 
be healthy and happy. 

If you have Medicaid or 
are insured through the 

Marketplace, you may qualify 
for treatment options. 

For more information, contact your local Indian health 
care provider, visit HealthCare.gov/coverage, 
or call 1-800-318-2596 

https://HealthCare.gov/coverage

